DOCKET 07-85TD-1 DATE_JAN 1 7 2008

RECD. JAN 2 5 2008

From:

Chris Gekas

To:

Beverly Duffy

Date: Subject: 1/17/08 7:33 PM Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/17/2008 3:35 PM >>>

>>> "Diane Zalk" <<u>eskars-44685@mvo acks.net</u>> 1/17/2008 3:30 PM >>> Diane Zalk
4421 N. Greenbrier Rd.
Long Beach, CA 90808-1420

January 17, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

This is ridiculous. How dare the Ca. Energy Commission intrude into our lives! Even with the "override" capability, the remote thermostats are unacceptable. Part of being free is being free to make mistakes and pay for them. If someone cannot or doesn't want to tolerate the heat, the government has no business making them learn to live with it!

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucraft.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita consumption of electricity. The average Californian uses about half the electricity as the average American and less than consumers in Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

Stop the government from taking away our liberties and invading our homes.

Sincerely,

Diane Zalk 562 425-0152